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Madam Chair and Members of the Committee, 

KASB appears today in opposition to HB 2033. 

While we strongly support the legislature’s continuing bipartisan work to address the 
learning needs of at-risk students, we also support the Kansas State Department of 
Education’s authority over the programs that qualify for at-risk funding.   

We respectfully ask the Committee to reject HB 2033 in its current form. 

Thank you.  

 

KASB is a non-profit service organization built on an abiding belief in Kansas public schools. We have put the needs of 
students and K-12 leaders first since 1917. 


